
 

 

Hello Anthony’s Pizzeria Take Out Staff, 

 

My name is Carl Casperson and I am the founder of a small Non-Profit 501(c)(3) Charity Organization. If you go to our 

website www.silentknightss.com, and go to the ‘featured event’ tab, you will see our latest effort. Go to our about us 

pages, and you will see our mission. We are happy to award you the enclosed check as part of our current outreach.   

 

On the Onsight of COVID-19, I wanted to support our local businesses. I had been blessed with the gift of not losing my 

job, so I wanted to pay it forward. Anthony’s has been around since I was a child, and Anthony’s had made generous 

offers to events that my organization has had before all this started. So, I would come in and pick up 3-4 specialty pies at 

a time. I continued sporadically throughout. Just recently, now 4 months later, I was in again. I thought back to March 

and how scared the world was to leave the home and get food for takeout – me included. I remembered how impressed 

I was to see young ladies, young enough to be my daughters, working brave and hard in such an unprecedented time. I 

remembered seeing polite and friendly faces, but they were also serious faces. When I would call to order, nothing but 

patience and professionalism. You are perfect candidates for the enclosed award. You deserve more, but on behalf of 

the world we live in these days, thank you! You are true essential workers and soldiers in this crazy war.  

 

 

Carl Casperson 

 

 

 

 

Chief Operating Officer 

Silent Knightss Charity Organization 

The Good Deed Group 


